
 

 iPhone 8 and iPhone 8 Plus arrive at SmarTone on 20 October, Friday 

  

Macau, 12 October 2017 - SmarTone today announced it will offer the new generation 

iPhone 8 and iPhone 8 Plus. Customers will be able to pre-order iPhone 8 and iPhone 8 Plus 

beginning 13 October, Friday at smartone.com/iPhone8preorder/en and SmarTone stores, 

and both will be available in stores starting on 20 October, Friday. 

  

For more details on pricing and data plans, please visit smartone.com/iPhone8serviceplan/en 

For more details on iPhone please visit www.apple.com 

 


